
 

        

 
 

   
 

Dear Parents, 

      It’s not many days now until the big young voices concert on Monday 

11th February in the Manchester arena. 

Please can I remind parents that this is a school trip and children are not to bring 

mobile phones. 

For your information, we are sitting in Block 122 rows U 9-19, V 9-19, W 9-20, X 10-

20,   

Also, the children are requested to bring a tin of food for the charity ‘fair share’ 

that will be collected at the arena. 

Please remember that you will need to pick your child up from school after the 

concert. We should be in Glossop by 10.30 ish or before. We will wait in the coach 

with the children until you arrive at the bottom of Sunlaws Street.  

 

Quick checklist for Monday:  

 White or Young voices t shirts and dark skirt or trousers/leggings to change 

into after lunch 

 Packed tea (no fizzy drinks) in plastic bag if possible so as much as possible 

can be thrown away at the arena 

 Plenty of water to drink. 

 Inhaler if needed 

 Tin of food for charity ‘fair share’ 

 Plenty of energy for a long day (early night on Sunday!) 

 

Looking forward to Monday  

 

Thanks so much for your support, 

Kind regards 

Mrs Collins  

WHITFIELD ST JAMES’ CE (VC) PRIMARY SCHOOL  


